

 
Listowel Minor Hockey






Jersey Sponsorship Request
September 22, 2017



To: ___________________________
Listowel Minor Hockey depends on the support of local businesses to assist in keeping registration fees as low as possible, to get any/all young players out that are interested in participating.
Over the past several years we have continued to grow, which has increased the number of teams in each division.
We need your support, with our Jersey Sponsorship program.

New sets of jerseys are required for new teams, plus replacement sets are needed for jerseys that are at the end of their life cycle.

We are looking for a $1,500 sponsorship, which covers three (3) years recognition. Your business name will be on the upper back of each jersey. As well, your business name will be on a rolling post, on our website. And finally, your business will be recognized by Listowel Minor Hockey, in our annual Banner/Independent acknowledgement.
The sponsorship can be paid in full up front, or spread over three (3) years at $500 per year.
We will be in touch with you to understand if you would like to pursue this opportunity.  Thank you in advance for your consideration into this request.
Sincerely,
Manny Coelho



Corey McKee
Equipment Director


President
519-291-9057

coelhofamily@eastlink.ca
